1.

Mayor’s Report
For
November 19, 2018 Assembly Meeting

Alaska Municipal League Annual Conference: Mayor Jensen and
Assembly Members Lynn and Norheim attended the AML Annual
Conference in Anchorage in November. Mayor Jensen will give a brief
report of the conference.

Petersburg Economic Development Council Board Seat: The PEDC'’s
bylaws state the Mayor or Mayor’s designee from the Assembly will be a
PEDC board member. Mayor Jensen has decided he will fill that seat for
the next year.

Mayor’s Proclamation of Christmas Eve Half Day Holiday: Mayor
Jensen proclaims Borough employees will receive a half day holiday on
Christmas Eve, December 24, 2018. Merry Christmas!

Proposed Development Code: There is one more opportunity for public
comment on the proposed development code -December 17",
Consideration of amendments and the 3™ and final reading of the
ordinance will be on the agenda for the December 17" meeting.



